
Mercy Air International
M

ERCY

AIR

Mercy Air – Amazon Advance                              MINISTRY REPORT                December 2013

A lot of Mercy was pronounced in the Air some 2013 years ago!  And, it still is, and You and we are a part 
of it…through Mercy Air (and otherwise, I should add).  Many across this blessed USA who are involved, 
and many more are touched by you and us in the great Amazon Jungle, blessed by hearing the message of 
God’s grace and mercy, pronouncing that the Savior who came, died for all humankind, paid the price 
for our sins, is inviting the still un-reached Nations in the Amazon to receive this free gift of life eter-
nal, that will start the instant they receive this King of Kings in their heart (John 1:12). Thank You for 
all You have done, given and prayed for us in this ministry during 2013!  Know that you are a most vital 
part in the proclaiming of the “Greatest Story ever told”, by standing behind those who are literally risking 
their lives to proclaim the Gospel in the Amazon. Thank you for giving to the Lord !!

The 2014 Seminar in Umariasu, Brazil is rapidly coming up (Jan. 12th to Feb. 16th). Approx. 60 students 
are coming from about 8 different language groups, from Peru, Colombia and Brazil. The classes range 
from music/guitar, evangelism ( Firm Foundation), How to study the Bible, doctrine, hygiene & first aid, 
etc. All with the emphasis on a personal life wholly dedicated to God and an eagerness to walk, listen and 
talk with Him as the lifestyle.

You ask, is the financial side covered yet?  God has 
already richly blessed us with the basic finances we 
need to conduct the Seminar and to feed the 
students while attending. But we still could use 
additional financial help in improving the students 
sleeping arrangements (right now most sleep on a 
concrete floor), and for provisions (toiletries, class-
room supplies) and travel expenses. We ask you to 
help us pray that whatever God wants, will be done. 
Pray with us that the Holy Spirit will guide us all , 
that His will be done, and that He will get all the 
glory for what will happen as a result of the Uma-
riasu Seminar 2014. We pray for a huge Harvest of 
souls from all over the Amazon !  Let that happen 
Lord , now, we pray!  

Thank You and be blessed this CHRISTMAS 
SEASON and THE NEW YEAR 2014 !

Yours in Christ’s love,
Roland and Barbro Silen
roland@mercyairinternational.com  US Phone Number: (321) 302-1897
Mercy Air International,    P.O. Box 521914,    Longwood, FL  32752-1914
Additional contacts:  Rick Orr (407) 435-2004;  Ed Garcia (662) 676-8985
Donating?  Please make checks payable to “Mercy Air International” & mail to: P.O. Box 460, Golden MS 38847


